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Date: 30.04.2025 

 
ADVISORY TO PREVENT THE SPREAD OF VECTOR BORNE DISEASES 

 

 
Dear Parents 

Greetings! 

In light of the recent advisory issued by the Government of National Capital Territory Delhi 
Directorate of Education: School Branch (Health) dated 15.04.2025 and with an aim to 
create awareness and prevent the spread of vector-borne diseases such as Dengue and 
Malaria, the school has implemented the following precautionary measures with 
immediate effect: 

1. Students are advised to wear full-sleeved white shirts. 

2. Girls must wear school stockings (black) along with the school skirt. 

3. Although the school ensures regular fumigation in the campus and school buses, 
students are also encouraged to use mosquito repellents as an added precaution. 

We seek the continued support and cooperation of parents to safeguard the health of our 
students and help control the spread of these diseases. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 
 

 
Warm regards, 
Team  GDGPS, Dwarka 


